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Comments: Hello Leanne,

 

I'm writing to express concern about the new forest plan for Nez perce Clearwater NF. I kayak and fish on many

of the streams that were found unsuitable in the plan and am concerned for those environments and for potential

degradation of waterways downstream, many of which are already designated wild and scenic. It would be a

travesty to see increased logging in some of the last old growth cedar forests in the country. I would like all of the

eligible waterways to also be found suitable for wild and scenic designation.

 

Thank you,

 

Erik Sand


